
How to start a poultry farm
with little or no money
Globally poultry farming is a profitable and rich protein
source, however before starting it is important to obtain
information, copy successful poultry farmers and start small
with day old chicks.

Additionally, identify the type of birds needed and follow
operational procedures such as provision of quality feeds to
birds,  understand  the  business  first  as  this  gives  more
experience  and  exposure  to  profit  maximization  and  loss
minimization.

Beginner steps
Start by requesting for a loan since poultry farming requires
investment at the start.

Additionally, obtain chicks from reputable suppliers however,
always start with small number of birds that will cost less
money.

Furthermore,  identify  the  type  of  birds  to  keep  either
broilers  or  layers  and  after  rearing  sale  your  poultry
products or stocks to generate money.

Always  ensure  selection  of  good  farm  site  to  ease
transportation and to avoid complaints from local communities.

Also construct a good chicken house depending on type of birds
as intensive houses are good for commercial producers.

Additionally, buy proper poultry equipments to ease feeding
and  drinking.  Always  avoid  hiring  many  workers  as  this
requires more money.

Prepare the brooder before chicks arrive and ensure proper
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health management by vaccinating, providing healthy food and
fresh water.

Lastly,  use  proper  marketing  techniques  like  survey  to
facilitate selling of poultry products for income generation.


